
From: Pat Gabris
To: Brown, Don
Cc: emilee.chaclas@sierraclub.org
Subject: [External] R24-17
Date: Friday, November 22, 2024 4:10:01 PM

Dear Mr. Brown,
As a resident of the State of Illinois, I deserve clean air. Everyone in this state, country and 
plant deserves clean air. You can make this happen.

There are many benefits to zero-emissions trucks and buses and EVs. Cleaner air, less noise 
pollution, manufacturing jobs, research jobs and short and long-term health benefits for 
children and adults. Many people are at a high risk from pollutants caused by diesel and 
gasoline powered vehicles. We can help them. We need clean vehicles now.

Sincerely,
Patricia

Patricia Gabris
Downers Grove, IL 60515 USA
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